
Recycling Codes of Polymers 
Recycling Symbol Name of Polymer Sample Uses 
  

               

 
 

Polyethylene terephthalate 

 
Soft-drink bottles * Carpets 
Fiberfill *Rope *Scouring 
Pads*Fabrics*Mylar®tape* 
Films 
 

 

 

 
 
High-Density Polyethylene 

 
Milk jugs* Detergent 
bottles* Plastic Bags* 
Plastic lumber* garden 
furniture* Flower pots* 
Trash Cans 
 

 

 

 
 

Vinyl 

 
Cooking Oil Bottles* 
Drainage and sewer pipes* 
Tile* Bird Feeders* Siding* 
Credit cards* Old LP 
records 

 

 

 
 

Low-Density Polyethylene 

Bread bags*Elmer’s® Glue 
Bottles*Squeeze Bottles* 
6pack rings*Shrink Wrap* 
Coffee can lids* grocery 
bags* 

 

 
 

Polypropylene 

Yogurt containers* Car 
batteries* Bottle caps* 
Straws*Carpets*Rope* 
wrapping films 

 

 
 

 
 

Polystyrene 

Disposable cups and 
utensils*toys*Meat trays* 
Packing “Peanuts”* Foam 
containers and insulation 

 

 

 
 

Other 

Catsup, snack and other 
food containers* lotion, 
toothpaste and cosmetic 
containers…if it has no 
other symbol 

 

Many other examples may be found if you search on the 
internet each separate code… 
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